
The current CDC vaccination coverage goal is 90%  Which means exemption rates of less than 

10% is well on target to meet the CDC 2020 goals of 95%  

 

So, tell me again, why are we doing this? There is NO emergency! This bill is not brought to you 

by "The People of Oregon"  

 

Keep in mind, when a child is injured or dies because of vaccines, the parents are not going to go 

for more of the same! Perhaps the slight increase in exemptions coincide with vaccine injuries.  

  

Would you like being coerced to accept an invasive medical procedure that has already harmed 

your child? Take the word "vaccine" out of the bill and replace it with any other medical 

intervention that comes with the risk of injury or death. That is the precedent being established 

by SB132. Slippery slope indeed.  

  

The difference between other medical procedures and vaccines is that vaccines are "immune" 

from liability. You can sue your doctor if s/he makes a mistake.  

 


